
 

 

 
“To lead and develop the school´s international work”  

 
Dear all, 
We are very happy to invite you all to our digital seminar for Swedish principals and school 
management on the 14 February. 
 
Approximately 60 participants from preschools/kindergartens, primary- and upper secondary 
schools are registered to the seminar. For more information, view the Programme in Swedish 
utbyten.se/att-leda-och-utveckla-skolans-internationella-arbete/ 
 
The seminar will be the last session of a continuing education consisting of 2 modules on 
international programmes and opportunities. This is a collaboration between Swedish Council 
for Higher Education and the National Agency for Education in Sweden.  
 
These principals are interested in meeting fellow colleagues to maybe start up an international 
collaboration or just take part of your experiences. Some have prior experience of 
international activities; some are currently engaged in cooperation and then there are pure 
beginners.  
 
If you understand Scandinavian, you may join us for the whole session. 
 
Either way, we want our Swedish principals/ school management teams to have the chance to 
meet other colleagues in the Nordic, Baltic, and European countries. Hopefully you are eager 
as well to discuss relevant school issues and make contacts for a possible future cooperation.  
 
Register to the seminar by 7 February the latest, 
https://link.webropolsurveys.com/S/4437AB3D21889B64 
 
You will then receive a link approximately one week prior to the meeting with instructions. 
 
N.B. Mind that the time is Central European Time. 

CET 10.00–11.00 “Networking with colleagues in Europe” 

Contact-creating activity (discuss your schools needs and qualitative work, themes and 
issues for cooperation, organisation and leadership). An informal session for 
networking. You may share information about your school, size, how you are 
organized, development needs, issues interesting for collaboration etc.  

We will suggest topics for discussion and then send you into break- out sessions. 

 
If you register and then are prohibited to attend, please let us know before the meeting. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Susanne Larsson Susanne.larsson@uhr.se 
Susanne Ribbesjö Susanne.ribbesjo@uhr.se 
 
 

https://www.utbyten.se/evenemang/att-leda-och-utveckla-skolans-internationella-arbete/
https://link.webropolsurveys.com/S/4437AB3D21889B64
mailto:Susanne.larsson@uhr.se
mailto:Susanne.ribbesjo@uhr.se

